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1. Search Updates
• CECS Dean Search—Based on several critical priorities, the CECS Heads 

unanimously support extending Interim Dean Nasab’s appointment through 
the 2024-25 academic year.  We are in discussions with Dr. Nasab about that 
possibility.

• Vice Chancellor for Enrollment Management and Student Affairs—The 
timeline for this recruitment is posted on a dedicated webpage 
https://www.utc.edu/chancellor/executive-searches/vice-chancellor-of-
enrollment-management-and-student-affairs/vice-chancellor-of-emsa-
search-committee
• We are on schedule with that timeline

• Dean of the Library—Our partners at WittKieffer held a listening session 
with library faculty and staff.  Based on that session the committee is 
working on the Leadership Profile.

https://www.utc.edu/chancellor/executive-searches/vice-chancellor-of-enrollment-management-and-student-affairs/vice-chancellor-of-emsa-search-committee
https://www.utc.edu/chancellor/executive-searches/vice-chancellor-of-enrollment-management-and-student-affairs/vice-chancellor-of-emsa-search-committee
https://www.utc.edu/chancellor/executive-searches/vice-chancellor-of-enrollment-management-and-student-affairs/vice-chancellor-of-emsa-search-committee


2.  Workflow Policy

The last of the college workload policies was submitted last week.

They are diverse in nature and will be shared after I’ve had a chance 
to review them.

3.  Academic Calendar Review

       There is a false narrative that specific changes have already been
       decided upon.  That is false.  The ad hoc review committee has one
       more listening session to complete and will make recommendations
       to the Executive Leadership Team later this month.


